
September 4, 2020 

CCPS to Host “How to Do Business” Seminar 
 

JONESBORO - The Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) Purchasing Department is sponsoring a “How to               
Do Business” seminar on Tuesday, September 29, 2020. Scheduled to begin at 9 a.m., the seminar will be                  
conducted virtually using video conferencing technology. To pre-register for this informative event, please see              
the attached flyer. 

The event will offer vendors and suppliers an opportunity to connect directly with the district's purchasing staff                 
and other CCPS representatives. Presentation topics are expected to include a segment on how to contract with                 
CCPS, as well as information on upcoming district bid opportunities. The seminar is also a first contact                 
platform for those interested in doing business with CCPS. 

 
What:​ How to Do Business Seminar 
Who:​ CCPS Purchasing Department 
When:​ Tuesday, September 29, 2020 
Where:​ Meeting to be held virtually on a Zoom Video Conferencing Platform 
Why:​ Learn about upcoming bid opportunities; learn how to contract with CCPS 

 

About Clayton County Public Schools 

Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) is fully accredited through AdvancED – Southern Association of              
Colleges and Schools Council on Accreditation and School Improvement. The district offers a focused              
world-class program based on a challenging curriculum which is taught from pre-kindergarten through 12th              
grade. Serving over 55,000 students, Clayton County Public Schools is ranked among the 100 largest school                
districts in the U.S. and is the fifth-largest school system in Georgia. 
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